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Dear Vendor Colleague, 

My name is Pat Crombie and I serve as the Project Director for the Massachusetts Action Coalition 

(MAAC), a multi stakeholder organization co-led by the Organization of Nurse Leaders (ONL) of MA, RI, 

NH & CT and MA Department of Higher Education (DHE).  The MAAC is leading the statewide campaign 

to transform health care and build healthy communities through nursing education and practice 

innovations. For the past three years MAAC has hosted a workforce summit highlighting and celebrating 

the work we are doing to advance nursing education, increase nurse diversity and promote full practice 

authority for our APRN colleagues. This year we will be hosting a Summit entitled “Innovation, 

Education and Partnerships for Building a Culture of Health” at Devens Commons Conference Center.  

Our attendees serve in roles such as Deans, Directors, Faculty, Senior Nurse Practice leaders, and 

Healthcare leaders from across the continuum.  

The program will take place on September 30th from 8:30 am – 3:30 pm and exhibitor space is available 

for $500.00.  Your exhibitor fee will include a 6” table, breakfast and lunch for two, access to the 

program content if space allows. To reserve your space, please respond to this email by September 23, 

2016 and send along the following: 

                Your organization’s name and address 

                Name of contact person 

                Phone number 

                Email 

                Names of representatives to attend the event 

Please contact us if you have any questions. Space will be limited.  

Regards, 
 
Pat Crombie MSN, RN 
Massachusetts Action Coalition 
Project Director 
 
For more Information:  www.mass.edu/nursing and http://campaignforaction.org/state/massachusetts/ 
 

http://www.mass.edu/nursing
http://campaignforaction.org/state/massachusetts/

